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| am a local resident, and would have the following comments to make regarding application 2018/3553/P

- Regarding point 9.12 in the planning statement, the suggested opening hours would go far beyond those
operated by the currently existing market at Buck Street — as such it is likely that observed noise levels will not
be the same as currently seen for the whole considered opening hours, and would markedly increase outside
of those currently operated. The provided reports compare noise levels without taking into account these
timetable discrepancies.

- What procedures and mechanisms will be in place in order for noise levels to be monitored, and existing
standards adhered to?

- Will any music be allowed on the proposed roof terraces, as this will no doubt have a significant impact,
especially in the evening - the Noise reports mention patrons talking as being the likely dominant scurce of
noise, but music is likely to add to those, whilst inevitably leading patrons to speak louder.

- The Acoustic Strategy mentions the Bucks terrace as a precedent, but this is a very small surface
compared to what is proposed, so | would dispute the idea that this is a valid comparison.

- lam struggling to understand how a terrace containing 60 people can be expected to have no impact
noise-wise (marked as NOEL) - anybody who has been in a public space with that many people understands
that there is a considerable amount of noise generated.
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